
Project plan for CGG priority project 
 

Project Title 

Review of competency assessments for training 

Project Details 

While reviewing the requirements we noted that the intention was not clear for this project. 
Alan Stevens of Civil Contractors NZ requested a review of this project. 
We invite CGG members to consider scope of this project for discussion at the next CGG 
meeting. 
Progress report 
• There is a coroner’s hearing which has just been completed and the preliminary notes indicate 

that there will be a recommendation about competency assessments 

• The Civil Contractors’ Traffic Committee are preparing a discussion paper on this topic 

• A draft discussion paper has been prepared by NZTA outlining options for competency 
assessment 

• Once these are all available we will produce a competency assessment policy 

Meeting date CGG Acceptance             

N/a YES   Priority 1 

Project Leader Project start date 

Stuart Fraser Ongoing project 

Project Members Project Funding 

Stuart Fraser  Budget approved 

Project Actions Completion Dates 

Civil Contractors’ Traffic Committee to complete their 
discussion paper and circulate to CGG  

31 May 2016 

NZTA to form a working party to review training and 
competence  

31 May 2016 

Produce proposed outline for training/competence and 
circulate report by 31 September 2016, present to next CGG 
meeting 

6 October 2016 

Introduce a competence assessment prior to being assessed 
as qualified to undertake a charge role on level LV and level 
1 roads. This would include either the TC or STMS roles  

30 December 2016 

Consult with the industry about reverting the TC qualification 
to being a minder of worksites rather than including the set-
up and removal of TTM 

30 December 2016 
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